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Here are some of the things we have  
been doing this week… 

 
 

 
 

 
 

The Dormice children loved celebrating the King’s 
Coronation last week! 
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Dormice 
managed 
to enjoy 
some time 
outside in-
between 
the rain 
showers 

 

     
 

The Badgers have been exploring initial sounds within the woodland 
theme this week… Bill the Badger left all his toys in the woods, and 
we had to help find them… we had a clue: Bill’s toys all began with 

the bbb sound.  Well done guys, we found a bike, a ball and a button 
– but the sausage must have belonged to Suzie Squirrel!  Fabulous 

listening this week everyone. 
 

 

 

 

Forest School 
is about trying 
out new 
experiences 
and testing 
yourself. 
George 
makes his 
way up the 
branch 
ladder, 
towards the 
platform set in 
the holly tree. 
 
 

Last week we 
planted salad 
vegetables and this 
week we are 
planting pulses. 
Tommy gently 
lowers the 
mangetout seedling 
into the hole he has 
made and tucks the 
compost all around. 
 


